From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 3:58 PM

To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>

Subject: New eComment for City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and
Open Session - 7:00 PM)

New eComment for City Council Adjourned
Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and
Open Session - 7:00 PM)

Matt McCool submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Open Session
- 7:00 PM)

Item: 6d) REPORT 18-0548 CITY COUNCIL DOWNTOWN SUBCOMMITTEE UPDATE
(Continued from meeting of August 28, 2018) (Assistant to the City Manager Nico De Anda-
Scaia)

eComment: The 11/5/16 incident that triggered this subcommittee because of the injured police
officers in Pier Plaza, to my knowledge, it has not be disclosed the conviction of the perpetrator,
the sentencing or if the city receive restitution. | think it's important that the public be aware of the
retributive justice for such a criminal offense.
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